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NFL player donates to the Fannie Lou Hamer Cancer Foundation 
According to author John Holmes, “There is no exercise better for the heart than reaching down and lifting people up.” In the spirit of those words, Marcus Johnson (former NFL player, Minnesota Viking #72) reached out in support of the work of the Fannie Lou Hamer Cancer Foundation (FLHCF).
On Giving Tuesday, Johnson’s $5,000 donation made a significant impact to the FLHCF, whose community-supported charitable work is centered on quality-of-life improvements for limited-resource populations. Its mission is founded on the eradication of cancer, particularly in the Mississippi Delta, through education, support services, research, and advocacy.
Johnson is a long-time supporter of the Foundation’s work. According to Freddie White-Johnson, founder/president of the FLHCF, he first came in contact with the organization in the season of 2008, when he and his mother, Glenda Johnson, participated in the organization's fundraiser event: “Arrests and Jail Lock-up in Support of Finding Cures for Cancer and Saving Lives.” 
“In 2008 we had a ‘lock-up’ fundraiser to help support the work of the foundation and raise awareness. Johnson and his mother supported that work and we are tremendously grateful for their continued support.”
Johnson’s donation, in part, went toward the purchase of Christmas dinners for underserved, cancer and COVID-impacted families in the Mississippi Delta. The rest will go toward the construction of the Fannie Lou Hamer Cancer Foundation Center, a new headquarters for the FLHCF, which is slated to be housed in Ruleville, Mississippi, home of the organization’s namesake. 
According to White-Johnson, “The construction of the headquarters will allow us to reach and assist more clients as well as provide space to effectively support and expand our programs.” 
To learn more or to support the work of the Fannie Lou Hamer Cancer, visit www.flhcf.com.
